It is informed that Secretary, State Board of Technical Education and Training vide letter dated 08.02.2023 will
conduct the Supplementary Examinations in the month of June/July 2023 to all the Pharmacy Students of 3
backlog subjects as a onetime opportunity and will issue Original Diploma Certificate to all clear candidates. Hence
the concerned Pharmacists may avail this opportunity. Contact, Secretary, State Board of Technical Education and

Training for further information.



